Pear Friends of rhe
Torean Visual Arfs Aissociarion

on recommendarion of fhe ANICA Commiflfee, rhe
General Assembly of URTICA 2002 vored
unanimously Ior fthe aceceprance of The Republic of
Rorea, represented by the Worean Visual &ris
Associarion, as a member of URNICH, Icllowed by a
loud applause of the audience.

The dRICA Commiftee congrarulares you with rhis
very pleasant result and hopes rhar rhe
co-operafion between the VaAA and dNICA will be
very Irufiul

An indication for this Iruiriul co-operation was
already given by fthe informal applicafricn of Korea
fo organize fhe TR iCA World Amafeur Film Fesfival
in rhe year oI 2000.

An ollicial cerfilicare of fhe membership of The
Tepublic of Rorea, represenfed by rthe Rorean
Visual Arfs Assoclafrion Is senf fo you by separafre
mail

in fthe name of rhe dNICA Commitree,
Rind regards,

Arie de Jong
accrerary General of URTCA




